
Charter for Working on Private Land – Update 

Mr SHELTON question to MINISTER for PRIMARY INDUSTRIES and WATER 

Constituents in my electorate often raise with me the array of GBEs, utility companies, 
departments and other businesses that are sometimes required to come onto their 
property. This can include Irrigation Tasmania or TasNetworks, for examples. It pricked 
my interest when I recently saw the announcement on an upgrade to the Charter of 
Working on Private Land in conjunction with the farmers and GBEs. 

Can the Minister outline what recent work has been done to update the Charter so that 
I am able to provide to my constituents the information on what they should expect when 
interacting with these departments and businesses? 

 


